
 

17 February 2016     Term 1     Week 4 

UPCOMING DATES  

TERM 4  

Week5 

Friday 26/02 

Diocesan Swimming Carnival 

Week 6 

Tuesday 1/03 

Meet the Teacher-Goal Setting 
Meetings (K-6) 

Friday 4/03 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

 

NOTES SENT HOME LAST 

FRIDAY 

¶  Grade Overviews 

¶ Year 2 ñGetting Along With 
Othersò 

 

NOTES SENT HOME TODAY 

¶ Parish Sacramental Program and 
Enrolment form 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ 

9ǾŜǊȅ ƴƻǿ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴΣ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ŀ ƭƛǧƭŜ άǎǘƻǇ ŀƴŘ ǇƻƴŘŜǊέ ƳƻƳŜƴǘΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǎǘƻŎƪ ƻŦ Ƙƻǿ ƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜ 
ƛǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŦŜǿ ƭƛƴŜǎ ƳƛƎƘǘ ƎƛǾŜ ǳǎ ŀ άǇƻƴŘŜǊέ ƻǊ ǘǿƻ ƻƴ ŀƴ ŀƭƭ ǘƻƻ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ ǘƻǇƛŎΥ 

 

òWeõre too busy it seems 

to take time for dreams  

or to go for a walk in the sun.  

Too busy today, no time for play  

too busy just getting things done.  

Too busy to watch the children play  

we donõt hear half the things they say.  

Will our hearts be filled with misgivings,  

when we learn weõve been 

too busy for living?ó  

Adapted. Too Busy. Hilda.  

 

Lǘ ƛǎ ǘǊǳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǿŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǘ ƻŦ ƭƛŦŜ ǘƘŜ ōǳǎƛŜǊ ƛǘ ōŜŎƻƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǊŜ ŎƻƳǇƭƛŎŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƭǳǧŜǊŜŘ ƛǘ ƎŜǘǎΦ LƴŜǾƛǘŀōƭȅΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŜŀŘǎ ǘƻ ƭŜǎǎ ǝƳŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ƎƻƻŘ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǿŜ 
ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴ ƭƛŦŜΦ /ƻƴŦǳŎƛǳǎ ŘŜŬƴƛǘŜƭȅ ƘŀŘ ƛǘ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǿƘŜƴ ƘŜ ǎŀƛŘΣ ά[ƛŦŜ ƛǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǎƛƳǇƭŜΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ƛƴǎƛǎǘ ƛƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ 
ƛǘ ŎƻƳǇƭƛŎŀǘŜŘΦέ 

Iƻǿ ƳǳŎƘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƭƛŦŜ-ŎƭǳǧŜǊ ƛǎ ōǊƻǳƎƘǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ōȅ ƻǳǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ŎŀǳƎƘǘ ǳǇ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴǎǳƳŜǊ 
ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŦƻŎǳǎŜǎ ƻƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ǎǇŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƛǘ ƻƴ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǘƘƛƴƪ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ǿŜǊŜ 
ƻƴŎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ƭǳȄǳǊƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ǎŜŜƴ ŀǎ ƴŜŎŜǎǎƛǝŜǎ CǳǊǘƘŜǊƳƻǊŜΣ ǘƘŜ LƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƻƻƭǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǇǊƻōŀōƭȅ ƭŜŘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎƻŎƛŜǘȅ ƭƻǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇŀǝŜƴǘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ  
LŦ ǿŜ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ƻǳǘΣ ǿŜ DƻƻƎƭŜ ŀƴŘ ŬƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƛƴǎǘŀƴǘƭȅ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜΣ ƛŦ ǿŜ 
Ǌǳƴ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ŀ ƎǊƻŎŜǊȅ ƛǘŜƳΣ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŬƴŘ ŀ ƎǊƻŎŜǊȅ ǎǘƻǊŜ ƻǇŜƴΣ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ǘƘŜ ƛǘŜƳ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ǉǳƛŎƪƭȅ ƳƻǾŜ 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎ ŀƛǎƭŜ ƻǊ ǎŜƭŦ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƛǎƭŜΣ ƛŦ ǿŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǿŜ ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
ōŀƴƪ ǘƻ ƻǇŜƴΣ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ŬƴŘ ŀƴ ŀǳǘƻƳŀǝŎ ǘŜƭƭŜǊ ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜ όƻǊ ŜǾŜƴ ǿƛǘƘŘǊŀǿ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ōǳȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
ƎǊƻŎŜǊȅ ƛǘŜƳύ ŀǘ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ƻǊ ƴƛƎƘǘΦ   

²Ƙƛƭǎǘ ǘŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƘŀƴƎŜŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƛǘǳŀǝƻƴǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǝƳŜΣ 
ƻƴŜ ǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ Ƙŀǎ ƴƻǘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜŘΣ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎΣ ōŜŎƻƳŜǎ ōǳǎƛŜǊ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƛǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ 
ŘǊƻǇ ƻũΦ  hƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ L ǿŀǎ ƻōǎŜǊǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ƳŀƧƻǊƛǘȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ L ŀƭǎƻ ƻōǎŜǊǾŜŘ ǘƻ Ƴȅ ŜȄǘǊŜƳŜ ŘƛǎŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘΣ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ŀƊŜǊ ƴǳƳŜǊƻǳǎ 
ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǧŜǊǎΣ ǘƘŜ ƭŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜΣ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƻǘŀƭ ŘƛǎǊŜƎŀǊŘ 
ŦƻǊ ǊƻŀŘ ǊǳƭŜǎΣ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ƛƴ άbƻ {ǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ½ƻƴŜǎέ ŀƴŘ 
ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ƻǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǳǊǎ ŘǊƛǾŜǿŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǝƴƎ ǿƘŜƴ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ƳƻǾŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ ŀ 
ƳƛƴǳǘŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜǊŜ ƛƴ ŀ ǊǳǎƘΤ ŘǊƛǾŜǊǎ ƻǾŜǊǘŀƪƛƴƎ ƻǾŜǊ ŘƻǳōƭŜ ƭƛƴŜǎ ǿƘƛƭǎǘ ŎŀǊǎ ǇǳƭƭŜŘ ƛƴ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ŀǊŜŀ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŎǊƻǎǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘΦ 

aƻŘŜƭƭƛƴƎ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōǳǎȅƴŜǎǎ ƛǎ ŀōǎƻƭǳǘŜƭȅ ƛƳǇŜǊŀǝǾŜΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ǉŀǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ƻƴǘƻ ŀƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ǿƘƻ Ƴŀȅ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊΦ  
! ƳƛƴǳǘŜ ƻǊ ŜǾŜƴ ŬǾŜ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƻŦ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ Ŏŀƴ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǘƻƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ ŀǎƪΣ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ōǳǎȅΣ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ 
ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǎƻƳŜǿƘŜǊŜ ŀƊŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ŀŘǳƭǘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƳƻŘŜƭƭƛƴƎ ǇŀǝŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ нлмс 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊϥǎ {ǳƳƳŜǊ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎ 
ǿŜǊŜ ǘŜǊǊƛŬŎ ǿƛǘƘ орун ǘŜȄǘǎ ǊŜŀŘ ōȅ тфс ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ  

tŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ŎŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎƻƻƴ ōŜ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ 
Řŀǘŀ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜŘ ƻƴ ŎŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜǎ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǎƻǳǊŎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ŜƴǘǊȅ ŦƻǊƳǎ ǎǳōƳƛǧŜŘ ōȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ  

 

aǊ {ǘŜǾŜƴ WƻƴŜǎ-tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 

School Contact Details  

School Principal: Mr Steven Jones         

9631 8442                          

OLMCWenty@parra.catholic.edu.au  

www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.  

Parish Contact Details  

Parish Priest: Fr Paul Cahill OCarm           

9631 8302                         

ocarms@tpg.com.au 

www.olmcwenty.org.au                           

The Community of OLMC is  Safe and  Respectful 



SCHOOL FEES & STUDENT BANKING 

JERUSALEM CROSSES 

FAMILY RETREAT & CHILDRENôS SACRAMENTAL 

MERIT  CERTIFICATES  

NAME  CLASS 

Massimo, Amelia 

Varsha, Logan 

Kindergarten 

Amogh, Charlotte 

No merits this week 

1B 

1G 

Simona, John 

Tomos, Celeste 

2B 

2G 

David, Marisol 

Malith, Weston 

3B 

3G 

Alannah, Harini 

Theresa, Jared 

4B 

4G 

Thomas, Georgette 

Jacinta, Abhyudit  

5B 

5G 

Aaron, Ruby  

Owen,  Christopher 

6B 

6G 

Whilst in Jerusalem during my Pilgrimage at the end of last 
year I purchased a Jerusalem cross for each student. These 
crosses were blessed and presented to the students at the 
Opening School Mass last Friday.  The Jerusalem cross, 
sometimes known as the Crusader cross is made of olive 
wood. Olive trees surrounded Jesus in the Garden of 
Gethsemane on Holy Thursday evening whilst he prayed for 
the strength to endure what was before him. 

The Jerusalem cross reminds us of Christôs command and 
challenge to spread the Gospel around the world, a mission 
that started in Jerusalem.  The cross is a collection of five 
crosses.  One interpretation of this Jerusalem cross is that the 
four outer crosses are the four gospels and the evangelist, 
Matthew, Mark, Luke and John with the central cross  

representing Christ the centre of Christianity.  The cross 
challenges all Christians to spread the Gospel to all parts of 
the world. 

Whilst we may not be able to spread 
the Gospel to all parts of the world, we 
can through our connections and 
interactions with every person we 
meet, live our school mission to show 
compassion, dignity and justice. 

In this Year of Mercy the Jerusalem 
cross from Jerusalem can be a 
reminder to each of you of our school 
mission. 

 

OLMC Family Retreat 

All families are invited to a Family Retreat held on Saturday 

5 March 2016 as part of the 24 hours for the Lord here 

at OLMC Church. There will be workshops for both children 

and adults, moments of prayer and reflection, and even 

games. A Barbeque Breakfast, as well as morning and 

afternoon tea provided. Families are asked to bring a lunch 

to share. Cost is $20 per family. RSVP to Paola on 0414 

947 799 by 29 March 2016. 

Childrenôs Sacramental Program 2016 

Parents, if you feel your child is ready, you are invited to 

enrol your child in this yearôs Childrenôs Sacramental 

Program. Enrolment for First Reconciliation is available for 

children who are in Year 3 (or above). First Holy 

Communion is for children who are in Year 4 (or above) and 

Confirmation is available for children who are in Year 5 (or 

above). The enrolment forms for the Sacraments will be 

sent home to Years 3, 4 and 5 today. Enrolment forms are 

also available from the school or church offices, in the 

Parish Centre or by downloading it from our 

website:www.olmcwenty.org.au 

 

Paola Yevenes-OLMC Parish, Wentworthville 

St Pauls Catholic College Greystanes 

invites you to our OPEN DAY:  

WHEN: SUNDAY 13 MARCH  

TIME: 11:30am -2:30pm 

WHERE: 198 Old Prospect   

   Road, Greystanes 

Come along and experience what our College can offer young men 

during their secondary schooling years. 

School fees accounts have been sent by mail to your home 

address. We apologise for the delay but due to the changes 

with Australia Post deliveries, there has been a slight delay in 

arrival time. Please inform the school office if you have not 

received your account by the end of this week. A reminder 

that all payment arrangements need to be in place by Friday 

26 February 2016.  

Please contact Maree Murphy in the school office if you have 

any school fees queries. 

Student Banking 

Donôt forget Student Banking Day is each Tuesday at Our 

Lady of Mt Carmel school. Just send your deposit in your 

Dollarmites account book. New rewards are available for 

those who make 10 deposits. Please contact Maree Murphy 

in the school office if your require any further information. 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

FRIDAY 4 MARCH 2016 

There will be no school for students on this day as 

staff will be at another location 



PARENTS AND FRIENDS OLMC NETBALL CLUB 

This column is compiled by P&F Communications. If you have any queries or 
wish to contribute, please email                                        
olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au and attention it to P&F Communications. 
 

Parents Representative Council Parramatta  
The Parents Representative Council, Parramatta (PRC) is 
the Diocesan parent body that represents and supports 
parents and guardians of students enrolled in all Catholic 
Schools in the Diocese of Parramatta such as our school.  
 
The PRC is holding its first meeting and parent forum on 
Monday 29 February: 
Location: Patrician Learning Centre, Patrician Brothers' 
College, 100 Flushcombe Rd Blacktown  
Topic: Setting Up for Success for your child for 2016 

 
Presenters will cover: 
How parents can help their child at school  
Making the most of Parent/Teacher interviews 
How to read a school report 
How help to create good study patterns for students  

If anyone is interested in attending please contact the PRC 
at prcparrasecretary@gmail.com. 
 
 
Call For Donations: Mothersô Day Raffle 
The P&F is in the process of coordinating its annual 
Mothersô Day raffle so we are calling on any businesses or 
families able to contribute prizes. This could be anything 
from store vouchers or vouchers for a service such as 
massage/facial or hairdressing to products such as pamper 
packs, appliances and accessories or jewellery.  
 
If you can help or if you need more information, please 
contact Sonia Farah on 0431 692 960 or Joanne Sakr 0418 
623 867. 
 
Next P&F Social Gathering 
The P&F is organising a social event on a Friday night early 
in term two and we thought we would ask parents for ideas. 
We usually hold a twilight, outdoor movie night on the top 
playground but any suggestions are welcome. If you have 
any ideas please send them in to the P&F via email at 
olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au and attention to the P&F. 
 
Tiny Tots Playgroup  
Tiny Tots Playgroup is a fun way for babies, toddlers and 
pre-schoolers in our community to meet every week and 
spend some time playing and making craft. 

 
This is also great for the parents of course, providing an 
opportunity to meet socially with other parents in the 
community and school. 
 
Playgroup is on Fridays during the school term from at 
9:15am in the Parish Hall (Smith St playground, on the 
school grounds). The cost is $2 per session or $20 per term. 
Tea/coffee, bikkies and a chat are provided for the adults! 
Children need to have their own, nut-free morning tea from 
home. 
 
 

A reminder for those girls wishing to play Netball or 
NETSETGO this year that it is not too late and we 
are still accepting registrations for OLMC Netball 
club until next Tuesday 23 February. If you have 

friends or family outside the school they too can register. We 
are also seeking out a team manager if any parent is wishing 
to volunteer for that role. Our club belongs to the Parramatta 
and Auburn Netball Association (PANA). We play each  
Saturday morning at the NSW State Netball Courts at Auburn. 
This yearôs competition commences on 12 March 2016. Train-
ing is held for 1 hour, one afternoon per week at the school 
court. For enquiries please contact Paula Epenian 0406 515 
782, Alycia Koulouris 0414 513 448.  

PARENTS AND FRIENDS 

2016 P&F Welcome Get Together 
Last Friday the P&F held its annual, welcome back to school 
gathering. It was great to see everyone again and to meet all 
the new families at our school. What a great way to kick off the 
new school year! 
 
We were blessed with great weather and many helping hands. 
The event was truly a team effort so a big thank you to  
everyone who helped organise the event, shopped for 
supplies, set up, cooked at the BBQ, prepared the food, 
served the food and cleaned up afterwards. We couldnôt have 
done it without you.  
 
Thanks to Mrs Johra Brackenbury who took photos. 
Snapshots of the evening are available on the school website 
in the Galleries section.   
 
P&F Meeting Last Night 
Thank you to everyone who attended last nightôs P&F  
Meeting. It was great to see some new faces and to welcome 
back old friends. As a committee, the P&F looks forward to 
working together for another year, representing our parent 
community and supporting our teachers and staff in the 
education of our children. 
 
Minutes from the meeting will be available soon through the 
school office. 
 
Save The Date To Clean Up Our School  
On Saturday 5 March we will be holding a clean-up day from 
9am to 3pm at our school. This is the only scheduled working 
bee and coincides with Clean up Australia Day each year to 
ensure our school and Parish remain clean and presentable.  
Please save the date in your calendars but more information 
will follow in the coming weeks. 
    
 

mailto:prcparrasecretary@gmail.com
mailto:olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au



